CONSULTING ENGINEERS
GENERAL MEMORANDUM 14-01

STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
BUREAU OF ENGINEERING AND
CONSTRUCTION

OFFICE OF ENGINEERING

Mileage Reimbursement

February 1, 2014

TO: CONSULTING ENGINEERS

This is to advise you of a change in mileage reimbursement for contracts that allow for
the reimbursement of transportation-related direct costs in accordance with the Standard
Managers limiting amount (Office of the State Comptroller’s Memorandum No, 2014-02).

Effective for travel incuired after January 30, 2014, the maximum milcage
reimbursement is 56,0 cents per mile,

Very truly yours,
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TimotHy-M. "\*{@(m, P.E.
Manager of Highway Design
Bureau of Engineering and Construction
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